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Téna koe Mr Wu

Thank you for your email request dated 4 June 2019 about the treatment of Chinese
pensions.

You mention that Ministry advice states "In 1997, Chinese Government introduced a state-
administered pension system. The earliest a Chinese pension will be subject to s70 is July
2022." You have asked for confirmation as to whether this position is applied to the whole
Chinese territory or only to the Chinese central government state-administered pension
introduced in 1997.

I can confirm that this advice only applies to the Chinese central government state-
administered pension scheme introduced in 1997,

Thank you again for writing. I trust my reply clarifies the situation for you.
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